
Press release: Committee to hold
‘horizon scanning’ event

The Committee on Standards in Public Life will hold a seminar on 10 July to
discuss potential ethical standards issues arising over the next 5 years.

The Committee will be holding a horizon scanning breakfast seminar on Monday
10 July, looking ahead at possible standards issues over the next 5 years.

On the same day, the Committee will also be publishing its annual report and
strategic plan. The event will be held at 9.00am – 10.30am on 10 July in
central London. The seminar discussion will be under the Chatham House rule
but an unattributed note will be made available after the event.

This event is open to interested members of the public. Spaces are limited so
please contact the Secretariat by email at public@public-standards.gov.uk if
you would like to attend.
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